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PRESS RELEASE 
 
On September 24th, 2013, attorney Samuel Falcone, Pittston City Solicitor, and attorney John F. 
Bradley, representing the Northeast Pennsylvania Landlord-Tenant Association (NEPALTA) held 
a meeting to discuss the recently-enacted Rental Registration and Inspection Ordinance. Mr. 
Falcone indicated that the City Council would be open to considering amendments to the 
ordinance, to make it more acceptable to the community. 
 
As a result of that meeting, NEPALTA will be holding a Town Meeting on Thursday, October 3, 
2013, at 6 pm at the Lithuanian Club, 7 Butler St., Pittston, to discuss possible revisions to the 
ordinance. All interested persons, especially property owners and tenants residing in Pittston, 
are urged to attend.  
 
For directions, please call the Lithuanian Club at (570) 654-9226. 


